@ Manchester

To prepare for the Career Expo on October 12" from 6:30-8:30pm, we are asking all First Year
students to complete the Strengths Assessment online, no later than Friday, September 29",
To accomplish this, students will need to do the following:

1. Students should take the Strengths Assessment at a time and place that is quiet and
relaxed, where they will not be disturbed. If students would like to use the Success

Center computers, they are welcome to do so.

2. Go to https://www.strengthsquest.com/registration/default.aspx

3. Enter their personalized Access Code, and then click the continue button. Access codes
for the Strengths Assessment will be emailed directly to students’ Manchester email
accounts on Wednesday, September 6" from Leslie Marlatt.

4. Students should register using their Manchester email and then begin answering
guestions as directed. No one answer will affect the results, so it is important to try to
give the first answer that comes to mind.

5. Students should allow 20-30 minutes to complete the Strengths Assessment.

Once students have completed this online Strengths Assessment, the results will automatically
be sent to Career and Professional Development.

We look forward to seeing you at the Career Expo!

Tish Kalita, Sarah Aubrey, and Leslie Marlatt
Career and Professional Development



